

Beddington Infants' School

"Reaching for the stars"

Eco Warriors Newsletter

November 2017



Dear Families,

Welcome to the Eco Warriors Newsletter. At Beddington Infants' we pride ourselves on 'Being a full member of the community'. Every term you can find out what we have been doing in school to help the local community and the planet.

Here is a reminder of our School Eco Code.





Energy! Save water and electricity.

Animals! Take care of the environment and of wildlife.

Recycle! Re-use and recycle our waste.

Travel! Try to walk, cycle or scoot to school.

Happy! Be healthy and happy and take care of each other.





This term we have focused on helping those in need. Here are some of the ways YOU have helped us to help those in need.

Harvest Festival

We were able to donate an amazing 297 items to the elderly and homeless. **Thank you** for all your contributions!



Nursery Coffee and Cakes





- **Thank you** to the families who brought and made cakes for the Nursery coffee meeting.
- **Thank you** to Mrs Wilmont for organising the coffee meeting and to Mrs Lane and Mrs Ludlam who volunteered their time to host it.
- **Thank you** to the Nursery families who showed their support by attending the meeting.
- **Thank you** to the families who brought cakes by the bell tower.

Thank you to the staff at Beddington Infants' School who organised and held a staff 'Bake Off'. The cakes were sold to staff and the money was donated to Macmillan.

We raised an amazing £165 for Macmillan!

If you would be interested in helping with our Eco activities such as gardening, please talk to Miss Finn, Mrs Wenham or Mrs Rudling. Many Thanks, Beddington Infants' Eco Warriors.